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MAILING ADDRESS 

POST OFFICE BOX 14087 

PINEDALE, CALIFORNIA  93650 

 

EMAIL ADDRESS 

FRESNOEPC@GMAIL.COM 

 

TELEPHONE (559) 696-5347 

 

 

Fresno Estate Planning Council Members:  

 

 

Your membership in the Fresno Estate Planning Council is up for renewal for the 

2016-2017 fiscal year. We appreciate your support and hope you’ll renew your 

membership so you can continue to participate in our meetings, special events, and 

annual retreat. Please log on to our website at www.fresnoepc.org to see our 

change in leadership as well as additional information on upcoming meetings and 

the council membership directory.  

 

Membership renewal payments are due by August 15, 2016.  
If we do not receive your payment by August 31, 2016, your name will be 

removed from the membership roster/website.  

 

Annual Membership Dues   $210.00 

Patron Sponsorship 2016-2017  $50.00  

Late Fee Applies After 8/15/16  $15.00  

TOTAL AMOUNT ENCLOSED:  $_____ 

 

Name: ________________________________ 

Firm: _________________________________ 

Email Address: _________________________ 

 

 

 

Please make checks payable and mailed to: 

Fresno Estate Planning Council 

P.O. Box 14087 

Pinedale, CA 93650 

 

 

THANK YOU FOR YOUR CONTINUED SUPPORT! 


